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CIRCULAR
 
 
The National Medical Commission, in its 11 th meeting held on 18-10-2023,
took a decision that patients seen in the medical college hospitals should be
encouraged to register through a unique ABHA ID. This process through the
HMIS data provides reliable data on the clinical material available in each
college for the purpose of UG/PG training.
 
The digital documentation of clinical material goes a long way in making
assessment valid and also aid in the rating procedures.
 
Therefore, all colleges should provide an appropriate infrastructure in their
hospitals to facilitate ABHA ID generation to the patients seeking help in
that hospital. It may be noted that the conditions that govern ABHA ID
registration prevail over this notice.
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